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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
By:

Mark Bates, Finance Director

DATE:

May 14, 2013
SUBJECT:
Transfer of Funds for Stormwater Improvements being performed by CRA

At its April 22nd meeting, the Dania Beach Community Redevelopment Agency Board approved a capital improvement project for E. Dania Beach Boulevard.  Included in this project is approximately $70k of Stormwater infrastructure improvements.
The Finance Department review of this new CRA project indicates that the CRA’s funding originated with and was provided by annual allocations from the City General Fund.  The cost of the CRA project’s Stormwater improvements would most properly be funded from City-wide assessments within the City’s Stormwater Fund.

Since the City’s General Fund has already provided and transferred funding to the CRA there is no action required from the CRA.  
Recommendation:

The Administration recommends Commission consideration and approval of the attached Resolution that transfers funds from the Stormwater Fund into the General Fund.  This will reimburse the General Fund for the cost of these approved Stormwater improvements being performed by the CRA.
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